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FLIGHT LINE 
NOVEMBER 2022 

 

Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, November 15, 2022, 6:00PM 

Mountain Mike’s Pizza, Oroville 
 

GENERAL NEWS 
 

Meeting Location 
The November meeting will be held at Mountion Mike’s Pizza in Oroville. Note the meetings are 
going back inside now that the days are getting shorter. Come have pizza with fellow club members. 
 

Elections 
Yes, it is that time of year again, Elections. All Oroville Air Corps Board positions are open except two 
Board Member, which are three-year terms. The following positions are or will become open; Vice-
president and one Board Member position. The VP became open this year and the Board Member 
position term expires at the end of the year. The VP term is yearly and the Board Member position is 
3-years. If interested in these or any of the OAC Board positions, please attend the November meeting. 
Finally, take a moment to thank the current Board members for their service to this club. 
 

Additional Updates 
The website should be up to date. Some changes to membership features are forthcoming. More on 
the website at the November meeting. Dues ($60-year) may be paid at the monthly meetings or sent 
to the following address: 
Oroville Air Corps, c/o Larry Sheppard, 312 Rose Lane, Paradise, CA 95969. 
 

Surf-n-Turf Event 
This is an updated report for the Surf-n-Turf Flying Event at the Bruce Wallace Memorial Field on 

October 8 & 9. The event 
was CD’d by Larry 
Sheppard. Thirteen pilots 
registered to fly both days. 
A few pilots were from the 
Red Barons club and flew 
from the water. The 

weather was very cooperative, not hot or windy. Larry 
stated that after expenses, the club netted $99 and Larry 
threw in a $1 to make an even $100. Larry did say that 
the price for lunch may need to increase in the future (at 
the current cost of $5, lunch is a great deal).Here are a 
couple of pictures from the event.  
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CLUB STUFF 

October Meeting Recap 
Ten members, 2-spouses and 1-guest attended the October 18 meeting. Current paid membership 
totals 46. 
 

Old Business: 
 September minutes read and approved. 

Treasury Report: 
 No report for October. 

New Business: 
 It was stated that Chuck Bailey, Past President, had sold his house, was selling/donating plans 

and moving to an assisted living facility. 
 A Board member and Vice-presidents positions are open for nomination at the November 

meeting. Voting for these positions will take place at the December meeting. 
 The Christmas-December Meeting date was set as December 13, a Tuesday. 
 Membership contact. Several members had expressed concern about not receiving member 

cards. 
 A discussion asking club officers to update/pass along information if unavailable for meetings. 
 Need for new/updated member contact list at field. 

Show and Tell: 
 Billy Aston brought in several scale engines. These were 3d printed, offered scale features and 

depict actual engines. The manufacturer is Scale RC Engines. Scale RC Engines advertised in 
the November 2022 Model Aviation issue. One of Bill’s engines is pictured in the October 
Flightline. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Regular Meeting, Tuesday, November 15, 2022, 6PM Mountain Mike’s Pizza, Oroville CA 

CLUB OFFICERS 
 President: Ed Orput 530-520-6009 

Vice Pres. Open  
Past Pres.   
Secretary Open 
Treasurer Larry Sheppard 530-570-6397 
Safety Officer Bob Orput 519-0303 
Field Marshall Bill Aston  
Board Member  Dave Murphy  530-370-0318 
Board Member Paul Schuller 530-720-6076 
Board Member Frank Womack 530-332-9414 
Newsletter Eric Dugger 530-762-8771  ehorn1958@gmail.com 

Eds. Note. Not responsible for omissions, errors or typos. 
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